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PCWA-L-164

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

Office of Energy Projects
Division of Dam Safety and Inspections - San Francisco Regional Office
901 Market Street, Suite 350, San Francisco, California 94103
{415) 369-3300 Office (415) 369-3322 Facsimile

January 24, 2005

In reply, refer to:

Project No. 2079-CA
NATDAM Nos. CA00856,
CA00857, CA008S9

Stephen J. Jones, Power System Manager
Placer County Water Agency

24625 Harrison St

P.O. Box 667

Foresthill, CA 95631

Re: Middle Fork American River, Project No. 2079 — 1999 Emergency Action Plan
(EAP)

Dear Jones:

We received three copies of the five year reprint EAP with your transmittal letter
dated January 11, 2005. We will review the reprinted EAP and send your office a letter
after our review is complete. We have received an email from Mr. Jon Mattson dated

January 20, 2005, where he requested that we retum to your office the 1999 version of the
EAP. As Mr. Mattson requested, we enclose our copy of the 1999 EAP.

If you have any comments or questions, please contact Mr. John Onderdonk at
(415) 369-3339 or at john.onderdonk@ferc.gov. Your continued cooperation on all
dam safety issues is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

JOHN SCOTT

(For) Takeshi Yamashita, P.E.
Regional Engineer
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